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                  Sept. 19, 2017 
 

North Creek Interceptor construction update:   
Canyon Park Business Center 

Street Restoration along 223rd Street SE 
Beginning as soon as Thursday, September 21, King County’s contractor will begin street 
restoration along 223rd Street Southeast.  
 
This work is expected to take 5-6 weeks to complete. Previous restoration was along 222nd St. SE  
and 20th Ave. SE.  
 
223rd Street SE Restoration - Road revisions (see map):   
• 223rd St. SE will be closed between 23rd Dr. SE and 29th Dr. SE.   

• The intersection of 223rd St. SE and 23rd Dr. SE will be closed.  

• Streets that will be open include: 23rd Dr. SE (north and south of the 223rd intersection), 29th Dr. SE, 
20th Ave. SE, 222nd St. SE, and 224th St. SE.  

What to Expect 
During This Work 
• Flaggers and signs 

will assist people 
though detours.   

• Work hours will be  
6:00 a.m.to 5:00 p.m. 
weekdays. 

• At least one driveway 
will remain open for 
properties bordering 
work areas.   

Stay Informed 
• You can learn about 

the project and sign  
up for email updates at  
KingCounty.gov/NCI. 

• If you have questions, call our construction info line at 206-205-9795.  

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
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